
Assessment Newsletter  
Spring 2017 

With final exams drawing near, I hope you are looking forward to 

the end of the spring semester!  

This semester the Office of Assessment & Institutional 

Effectiveness (A & IE) administered a variety of recurring 

assessments and surveys, including the National Survey of 

Student Engagement, ETS Proficiency Profile, Staff Satisfaction 

Survey, Co-Curricular Learning Survey, Administrator 

Evaluations, and Course Evaluations. Each of the tools mentioned 

previously is administered either annually or on a 2-3–year 

rotation. 

Office of A & IE Changes 
LiveText to ALCA 

The Office of A & IE will no 

longer use LiveText for 

Academic and Institutional 

Assessment Plans, but instead 

will begin using ALCA. I held a 

brief training with those who 

report Academic Assessment 

results and will hold a training 

in June for those who submit 

Institutional Assessment 

Plans. If applicable, please 

try and attend this meeting. 

Please keep an eye out for 

more details to be given in 

May! 

Assessment & Institutional Effectiveness 

Upcoming Activities 
   

Summer 2017 

 June 12 – Alumni Survey 

Begins 

 June 12 – Summer 2017 Course 

Evaluations 

Fall 2017  

 September 18-22 – 1st 8-Week 

Course Evaluations 

 Nov. 6-17 – 16-Week Course 

Evaluations 

 

 

To view results from recent 

assessments, please go to 

the link below. 
   

www.nwosu.edu/assessment-results 

 Results for this semester’s 

assessments: 

o 2017 Co-Curricular Learning 

o 2017 ETS Proficiency Profile 

o 2017 Staff Satisfaction 

o NSSE-results available fall 

2017  

For more information contact Brooke 

Fuller at bmfuller@nwosu.edu or             

580-327-8150. 

 

Northwestern Oklahoma State University                                               Spring 2017 

Course evaluations took place between April 10th and 

21st. I would like to say thank you to the faculty, staff, 

and students for your cooperation during this process. 

It’s a joint effort and I am extremely appreciative of all 

you do to make this process run smoothly! 
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